Friends of the Performing Arts Membership Form 2025-2026 Academic School Year

Dear Parents, Alumni, and Friends:

The Friends of the Performing Arts is a volunteer organization with one goal: to promote and support the arts in the Quincy Public Schools. We are truly grateful to those who generously contribute their time and money. Our students are fortunate to live in a community that understands the importance of the arts. This organization acts as the only **BOOSTER CLUB** for music, art and drama in the Quincy Public Schools. We also want to stress that FPA is **not** just for parents of QHS students. As an interested friend of the arts, your membership is an investment in quality programs for young people. Since 1996, the FPA has purchased equipment, uniforms, instruments, music, royalties and technology for our students.

What do you receive for your membership?

As a small token of THANKS for your support, your name will be printed in our programs and the opportunity for "early bird" ticket purchases for the QHS musical and New Faces will be available.



Follow us on Facebook:

Facebook: "Friends of the Performing Arts Quincy Public Schools"

Please join or renew your membership today for \$25 by filling out the form below.

Thank you for your support!

Name: (How you want listed in program)		
Address:		
E-mail address:		
Ia	am QHS Alumni : Yes No	Year Graduated
I have student(s) at Quincy Public Schools in the Music Program		
		Grade
		Grade
		Grade

Please make your check for \$25 payable to:
Friends of the Performing Arts
P.O. Box 5299
Quincy, IL 62305
Your membership is tax deductible

Contact us at: quincyfpa@gmail.com

